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DEPUTIES INCREASE PATROL OVER SUPERBOWL WEEKEND 
Message: Don’t drink and drive 

 
Mesa County, Colorado—In conjunction with ‘The Heat is On’ DUI enforcement efforts 
across the state (see CDOT press release), the Sheriff’s Office will have additional patrol 
units over the weekend. Funding for the additional on-duty units is provided by the state of 
Colorado Department of Transportation for enforcement related to impaired driving over 
the Superbowl weekend. 
 

 
“I want people to enjoy themselves during this eventful weekend,” Sheriff Stan Hilkey said. 
“However, for those people who choose to drink know that you need to plan ahead and 
have safe and sober means of transportation.” 
 
Sgt. Jeff Byrne will be available to meet with local media at 10 a.m. on Friday, January 30th 
at the front of the Sheriff’s Office to discuss the weekend increased enforcement. 
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